

Keith Klaus and Family 5568 Chalkville Mountain Rd. Birmingham, AL 35235 E-mail: keithklaus@klaustria.com (205) 516 6063

Online at: www.klaustria.com

Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings from the Klaus family. I trust that the Lord has given you a blessed spring. We just finished a very busy run of meetings, culminating with a very long drive to New Hampshire! (from Alabama) The Lord has allowed us to raise over 90% of our needed finances thus far, and we praise the Lord for His provision. We have a busy schedule of meetings going into the summer, and we look forward to seeing the Lord provide the rest of our finances.

We are also thrilled to report our final plans for going to the field! We have finally bought our plane tickets – we will be leaving from Chicago on September 3rd and flying to Munich, Germany. We will set up residence there and begin language school.

We have several things we would like you be be praying for as we go through the summer. As we mentioned in our last prayer letter, Julia's sister Lisa will be joining us for about a year to help out while we go through language school. She still needs much of her *support* to be able to come. *Pray* that this will come in quickly. *Pray* also for us as we begin *language school* – that the learning process will not be too difficult, and that we will quickly be able to minister in the German language. *Pray* also for our financial needs. Not only do we need the rest of our support to come in, but we will need *finances* to set up household in Austria, purchase a vehicle, pay for language school, etc.

We want you to know we pray for you on a regular basis, and we truly appreciate what your friendship and support has meant to our ministry. Thanks for all you do, and may the Lord richly bless you for your faithfulness to Him.

Serving in Austria,

Leith Llous

Keith Klaus

1 Corinthians 9:16

sent by: Mountain View Baptist Church 5568 Chalkville Mountain Road Birmingham, AL 35235 (205) 854-2741

